
 
 
 
 
 
November 30,  2009 
 
Dear B lood Bank Superv isor/Manger :  
 
You should have recent ly  rece ived a Technica l  Bu l le t in  in forming you that  
The B lood Connect ion w i l l  aga in o f fer  in-house non-complex 
immunohemato logy workups beg inn ing December 7,  2009.   I  wanted to  
fo l low up to that  Techn ica l  Bu l le t in  to  c lar i fy  that  The B lood Connect ion 
w i l l  not  per form compat ib i l i t y  test ing dur ing these workups.   The in tent ion 
o f  The B lood Connect ion is  do per form non-complex ant ibody 
ident i f i cat ion and prov ide corresponding ant igen-negat ive RBCs when 
requested.   I t  i s  the respons ib i l i ty  o f  the t ransfus ing fac i l i ty  to  per form 
compat ib i l i ty  test ing accord ing to  your  fac i l i ty ’s  procedures.    
P lease contact  me i f  you have quest ions regard ing th is :   864-255-5005 
ext .  1019 or  tbr idges@thebloodconnect ion.org.  
 
S incere ly ,  
 
 
 
Tracy Br idges,  MLT (ASCP) 
D i rector ,  Techn ica l  Serv ices  
 


